
UNAPPROVED 

 

SELECTBOARD MINUTES      November 23, 2010  

 

This budget work session was called to order at 7:00pm at the Town Offices in Dummerston, 

Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Chair Andrew MacFarland, Tom Bodett, Greg Brown, Wayne Emery, and Zeke 

Goodband 

 

Also Present: Lee Chamberlin, Pam McFadden, and Laurie Frechette 

 

The Board reviewed health insurance rate quotes from VLCT and the Richards Group.  After much 

discussion, it was agreed to invite the other members of the road crew to meet with two Board 

members and Pam to discuss the available options.  Wayne moved to keep the Town’s health 

insurance with VLCT and go with a high-deductible plan.  Greg seconded the motion; it passed 5-0. 

 

After reviewing PACIF insurance rates and coverage received from VLCT and the Richards Group, 

Wayne moved to stay with VLCT.  Tom seconded the motion; it passed 5-0. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Andrew MacFarland, Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Wayne Emery, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:   Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 

 


